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ENFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 
 
Wearing of the school uniform is compulsory for students attending Enfield Primary School.  New 
school uniform items were phased in during 2014. Every child is to comply with the new policy from 
January 2015. The School Governing Council has ratified the following policy: 
 

School Colours Maroon and gold 
 

Unisex (Boys and Girls) 
Maroon and gold polo top and maroon and gold jacket with school logo. A black skivvy may be worn under 
school polo top.  
Plain black shorts or black pants. Pants must be plain with no striping or artwork.  
Hooded tops and jeans are not permitted 
 

Girls   
Red and white checked dress, black netball skirts with black bike pants or black skorts (shorts with skirt 
front). Shorts, skirts and dresses must be of a suitable length for physical activity. 
 

Year 7 Seniors’ Uniform 
Maroon and gold polo school top and maroon and gold school jacket screen printed with new seniors’ 
design each year. 
 

Hats   
Maroon wide brim or bucket style school hats with logo are to be worn from 1st September to the 30th April 
and at other times time when the UV factor is 3 or more. 
 

Footwear  
Appropriate footwear should be worn every day. Children participate in daily fitness activities and require 
safe supportive shoes. No thongs or Crocs. Sandals must be appropriate for participation in PE and fitness 
lessons. E.g. sturdy and stop the foot from slipping forward. 
 

Jewellery 
Jewellery (rings, bracelets and chains) are not permitted to be worn. Earrings are acceptable as long as they 
are studs or small sleepers. Teachers reserve the right to ask children to remove any earrings they consider 
to be dangerous, especially for PE lessons. School personnel take no responsibility for any lost jewellery. 
 

Makeup / Hair Colour 
Makeup, nail polish and hair dye are not permitted at school unless approved for a school event such as 
Sports Day, Harmony Day or Casual Day. 
 

General Guidelines 
All clothing should be worn in an appropriate manner to ensure full engagement in all aspects of learning 
and play. Any inappropriate wearing of the uniform will be followed up by the leadership staff. All uniform 
items must be clearly labelled with the child’s name. 
 

Second Hand Uniforms  
A limited supply of second hand items is available from the front office at reduced prices. Donations of 
second hand uniform items are accepted at the front office. 
 

New Students 
Students transferring from another school will be allowed to continue wearing their previous school uniform 
for period of time as negotiated with the principal. 
 

Lost Property 
A lost property container is situated inside the southern entrance to the Red Unit. Items not collected by the 
end of each term will be added to the school’s second hand supplies. 
  

Exemptions 
Principals may exempt students, for a period of time, from wearing the uniform. Requests would need to be 
in writing and would require exceptional circumstances for an exemption to be approved.   
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